IMPORTANT NOTICE 
TO ALL CUXTON RESIDENTS – ESSENTIAL TREE MAINTENANCE WORK SIX ACRE WOOD

For safety reasons, the footpath between Woodhurst Close and the Church access path will be closed from 07:30 am on Tuesday 26th July 2022 until Thursday 28th July 2022 in order that essential tree maintenance works can be undertaken.
The Parish Council apologises for any inconvenience that this may cause to Cuxton residents. We appreciate that the route is widely used but the work to be carried out is essential to remove some of the trees that are affected by Ash Dieback.
Thank you for your continued co-operation.

Cuxton Parish Council 
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